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Top 100 U.S. law firm Akerman LLP is pleased to
announce that partner Richard Milstein has been
elected as Chair of the Adrienne Arsht Center Trust
(AACT) Board of Directors. Milstein has been an
active member of the AACT Board of Directors since
2008.

“The Arsht Center is a beloved and vital part of the
fabric of Miami. I am truly honored to have been
chosen to lead the Center’s Board together with the
newly elected officers, all of whom are incredibly
accomplished professionals and leaders,” said
Milstein. “The Board is prepared to support the
magnificent Arsht Center team on its continued
mission to connect people from every corner of our
community through inspiring artistic experiences.” 
Milstein has a deep commitment to the arts and
philanthropy and looks forward to developing a
strong endowment to assist youth through arts
programming.

Milstein concentrates his practice on complex, and
not so complex, and high conflict trust, probate,
estate, and guardianship litigation and
administration, and family law matters. With
Milstein’s over four decades of experience in these
areas, he ably assists clients and members of
families, with resolution of their issues in a caring
and sensitive manner. 
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About Akerman

Akerman LLP is a top 100 U.S. law firm recognized
among the most forward-thinking firms in the
industry by Financial Times. Its more than 700
lawyers and business professionals collaborate with
the world’s most successful enterprises and
entrepreneurs to navigate change, seize
opportunities, and help drive innovation and growth.


